
DE FOIA Resource

From: Khanna, Meena
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 10:30 PM
To: Thomas, George; Li, Yong; Manoly, Kamal
Subject: FW: Discussion with North Anna regarding the SSE
Attachments: NRC 10 CFR Appendix S to Part 50-Earthquake Engineering Criteria for Nuclear Power

Plants.mht; RG 1 167 ML003740093[1].pdf

Fyi...we already know about RG 1.167

From: Martin, Robert •J'-'
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 6:30 PM
To: Howe, Allen; Croteau, Rick; Jones, William; Kulesa, Gloria; Giitter, Joseph; Wilson, George
Cc: Khanna, Meena; Williamson, Edward; McCoy, Gerald
Subject: RE: Discussion with North Anna regarding the SSE

There is an approach and criteria in RG 1.167 and in our regulations in Part 50, Appendix S, for evaluating
such a situation.

From: Howe, Allen P I"•k•"

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2011 6:19 PM
To: Croteau, Rick; Jones, William; Kulesa, Gloria; Glitter, Joseph; Martin, Robert; Wilson, George
Cc: Khanna, Meena
Subject: Discussion with North Anna regarding the SSE

We briefed Jack Grobe on the need to communicate the staff assessment, based on USGS data, that suggests
that N. Anna may have exceeded their SSE on Tuesday. Currently, N. Anna does not have data indicating that
the SSE was exceeded, although they were still evaluating the info including the scratch plates.

As an outcome, we-will support a Region II call to N. Anna to share our information with the licensee. This
differs from the earlier discussion I held with Rick Croteau. I called Bill Jones regarding this direction.

In NRR, Gloria Kulesa is the POC. DE staff including Meena Khanna and Yong Li should be available to
support the call.

Thanks - Allen
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